
 
 
 
 

 

 

Chaparral Middle School Reopens Monday March 6th 

Friday, March 3, 2023 - Alamogordo, NM – Alamogordo Public School District 

Chaparral Middle School will reopen for in-person learning on Monday, March 6, 2023.  The school had been 

closed and students were engaging in remote learning this week due to the severe windstorm on Sunday, February 

26 that caused roof damage. The structural engineer and insurance representative have toured the school and it is 

safe to reopen. Parents/guardians will be receiving notifications through School Messenger. If you have a student 

enrolled with APS and are not receiving, emails, calls, and/or texts from APS, please take a moment to make sure 

your contact information is up-to-date in Power School and your communication preferences are up-to-date in 

School Messenger. 

If you have additional questions, you can reach out to Alamogordo Public Schools through our new 

communications tool, Let’s Talk! You can chat or send a message from our website at this link: 

https://www.alamogordoschools.org/contact.stml You can also call or text 575-812-8573 during normal operating 

hours. A mobile app is also available, the district ID number is AP7343. 

 

### 
 

1211 Hawaii Avenue 

Alamogordo, NM 88310 

Office: 575-812-6000 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

If you would like to learn more about the Alamogordo Public Schools, please visit our website at 

www.alamogordoschools.org or on Facebook at www.facebook.com/AlamogordoPublicSchools/ 
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